

## Year 7 Device Collection

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are pleased to let you know that Year 7 students will be given their new devices during their Computer Science lessons in the fortnight beginning **Monday 22<sup>nd</sup> September**. This means that all students will have received their devices by Friday 3<sup>rd</sup> October. Please check your child's timetable to see when their Computer Science lesson is scheduled during this fortnight so you aware of which day they will be receiving their device.

To ensure a smooth collection process, we kindly ask that students bring their barcode receipts with them.

At present, each device is being set up with important filtering software, this will allow us to monitor device use during school hours and, most importantly, help us to safeguard our students while they are online at school.

When students are issued with their device, they will be able to transport them safely and easily inside their bag, as each one will be ready to take home in a Moisture Resistant Case. These cases are designed to let students use their device seamlessly inside while offering robust protection during transport.

We are very much looking forward to seeing the positive impact these devices will have on your child's learning, and we thank you for your continued support in helping us make this a successful transition.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Yours faithfully,

## **Harriet Watkins**

Senior Assistant Headteacher

Page 1 of 1 12 September 2025